## **Alternative Education Report**

## Board Meeting on Wednesday February 22, 2022

## Maria Reyes, Dean of Students

Greetings from Alternative Ed

The Spring semester is going smoothly. We held Parent/Teacher Conferences the week of February 14 thru February 17, 2022. We had over 95% attendance from our parents for Parent/teacher conferences, very well attended event.

February kicks off the start of Butte College Reg2Go program and we will visit the Butte College campus in March. As needed we will continue with home visits and check in with students and families.

## Enrollment:

12 grade = 12

11 grade = 8

10 grade = 2

22